
 

 

Leylines… 
 

Canberra and Districts Leyland P76 Club Newsletter September 2002 

 
 

Next Meeting:   

A.G.M. 
Monday 9th of September 

at 

Weston Creek Football 
Club and Sports Centre 

 
Teesdale Cl off Fremantle Dr 

Stirling 
 
Meeting starts 7.30pm-ish 
 
 

 
WHO ZOO IN 

CANBERRA 
 

Mailing address once again:  

 

PO Box E427 Kingston ACT 2604 
 

 

President:   Alex Shoobridge  

Ph 6293 9373 

Vice President   Geoff Thomas 

ph 02 6262 4006 

Treasurer    Bryce French 

Ph 02 6254 5062 

Secretary    Paul Hanley 

ph 02 6231 2748 

Public Officer    Eddie Houghton 

ph 02 6287 2007 

Spares    Peter Jahnke 

Ph 6293 9373 

Editor    Rick Robins 

 

PRESIDENTIAL

RAMBLINGS

 
 

Hello All, 

 

The meeting at David’s place went very well 

last month, with all the bases covered for 

organising the Easter 2003 gathering. A 

venue for accommodation has been finalised 

and from now on it is just a matter of fine 

tunning now.  

 

It was very kind of Michael to bring along 

some of his collection of P76 memorabilia to 

have a look at. It was interesting to see some 

stuff I had never seen before. There was even 

things that David and Ed had never 

previously encountered. 

 

I too have been bitten by the memorabilia 

bug. Using the internet I have tracked down a 

copy of the book, A boot full of right arms. 

As well as a copy of the 1982 movie Midnite 

spares the climax of which is a car chase 

where the bad guy drives a P76, but of course 

he dies in a fiery crash. 

 

See you all on Monday. 

 

 

 

Alex. 

  

 

 



 

 

From the Editor 

 

 

 

 

Minutes of Meeting Friday 9
th

 August 

2002.  

 

Commenced 8.11pm 

 

Present: 

 

David Fox 

Rick Robins 

Dennis Hubbard 

Geoff Thomas 

Paul Hanley 

Michael & Gwen Livingstone 

Eddy Houghton 

Alex Shoobridge 

 

Business arising – Follow up on tasks for 

Easter 2003. 

 

David:  

Has sent info packs to the other clubs.  

 

Geoff: 

Still waiting for feedback on badges. 

Numbers will have to be confirmed before 

ordering. Will investigate the booking of a 

lawn area possibly Western Park. At a 

reported cost of $23.50 per day. 

 

Eddy: 

Will find out about getting the Easter 

meeting mentioned in the “What’s on in 

Canberra” booklet 

 

 Paul: 

Still to find and document the locations of 

all the carwashes in town, in preparation of 

the Show n Shine. Also check lasercopy 

for prices of t-shirts. 

 

Rick: 

Banners made from corrflute etc for 

direction markers and club signs. 

 

Alex:  

Will organise accommodation from the 

short list of locations compiled from eddys 

short list. First preference is the Carotel at 

Watson. digital camera to take picture of 

each car to put in national magazine. 

 

 

All members: 

To collect motoring related stuff, keyrings, 

stickers, vouchers etc from local 

businesses such as servos and car parts 

shops. 

 

 

Itinery for Easter 2003… 

 

 

Friday 

 

PM . Tour 

 

Saturday: 

10.00 Concourse.  

12.00 to 14.00 Lunch 

14.00 to 17.00 National Museum 

17.00 Dinner (Lakeside/Anslise/Dickson 

tradies) 

 

Sunday: 

 

Observation Run. 

Salad& cold meat lunch 

PM. Group tours (War 

memorial/parliament house/Kamberra 

winery etc) 

Dinner  (smorgas board) 

 

 

Meeting closed 21.20pm 

 


